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WHAT’S HAPPENING TO 
HAMILTON HEALTHCARE 

 

WHEN: Thursday, February 27, 2025 

TIME:   4:30pm to 6:30pm 

WHERE:   Union Office, 818 King St. E. 

Registration Deadline: Friday, February 21, 2025 @ 4pm 
 
DESCRIPTION 
 

Join us for a CUPE 7800, CUPE 786 and CUPE 5167 united community 

meeting to discuss the current state of health care in Hamilton. This non-

political session is an opportunity to gain a clear understanding of the 
changes and challenges facing our health care system and how they may 

affect you and your loved ones. 

 

Together, we’ll explore key topics, share experiences, and foster meaningful 

dialogue in a respectful and neutral environment. Let’s come together to learn 

and support one another.  Light Refreshments will be provided. 
 

AGENDA 
 

• 4:30pm- 5:00pm Light Refreshments  

• 5:00pm start time 

• Micheal Hurley OCHU- Situation as a whole – 8 to10mins 

• Jillian Watt CUPE Local 7800 – Worker Experience 8 to 10mins 

• Richard Rigby CUPE Local 786 -Worker Experience 8 to10 mins 

• Q&A period 

• Open floor experiences 

 

To register, please submit the CUPE 5167 Education Request form to email 

office@cupe5167.org by no later than 4pm on Friday, February 21, 2025. 
 

For all educational inquires, please contact: Virginia Stonehouse,  

Education Coordinator at education@cupe5167.org 
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